





NAL PEOPLE AND THEIR NEWS

...The 1973 Ping Pong Matches concluded on
April 24 with Leo Ray (center) of the Meson
Section as the new champion and Lee Brown (R),
Accelerator Section, in second place, shown
here receiving their trophies from Sharon
Nila, Chairman of the event. Eric Jarzab and
Mark Kibilko acted as referees for the matches
in which 20 players competed for 2% weeks
before the final matches...

NAL'S CHESS CLUB finished in fourth place in their first season of play in the Chicago In-
dustrial Chess League, reports John Stull of the NAL Machine Shop. The CICL includes about 500
players from the Chicago metropolitan area. The NAL club will move from a four-man team to an
eight-man team next Fall for the CICL competition. This will give more members of the very
active group a chance at this challenging competition.

Ron Walker of the NAL 30" Bubble Chamber, was among the ten finalists in the CICL competi-
tion for most improved player, with his 64 point average increase.

CONGRATULATIONS...to Mr. and Mrs. Wayne Smith

Wayne
works in the NAL metal stockroom. The twins' grandfather, George Cleber, works in the Cross
Gallery stockroom.

...Two members of NAL's Fire Protection De-
partment have been certified as Basic Fire
Service Instructors in the State of Illinois.
They are Firefighter John Bailey (L) and Capt.
william Markgraf (R), both of whom are now
qualified to teach other fire protection
personnel, who will in turn be certified under
the provisions of recent Illinocis legisla-
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HAPPENINGS IN THE NAL AREA

Spurlock and Company, the largest touring mystery review in the country, will be presented
by the Avery Coonley School, Downers Grove, in two benefit performances on Saturday, May 19.
There will be a 1 p.m. matinee and a second show at 8 p.m., both in the Downers Grove North High
School, Grant and Main Streets. Tickets are $1.50 for either performance.

There are openings in the Wheaton Summer Symphony orchestra at Wheaton College. Rehearsals
begin June 11 for the two concerts to be given by the 1l0-piece group on July 9 and August 13
at Edman Chapel, Washington & Franklin Streets, Wheaton. A $10.00 charge is made for partici-
pation in this program. For further information contact Dr. D.C. Mattison, 137 N. Washington
Street, Wheaton, Phone: 668-8612.

The Morton Arboretum in Lisle is again bursting with blooms of the Arboretum's many varie-
ties of flowers and trees. Two restaurants are now open in the Arboretum's Visitors Center.
The Gingko Tea Room serves soup and sandwiches from 11:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. and tea from 2:30

to 4:00 p.m. daily. A limited ala carte menu is offered in Evelyn's Pantry from 9:00 a.m. to
4:30 p.m. daily.
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